
Operations Division Report 
PVS June 2017 Board Meeting 

 

Officials 

The Officials Committee sent one Mentor/Evaluator to the Central Zone Workshop on May 19-
21 in Chicago.  

The PVS Officials Chair will be attending the LSC Officials Chair Workshop on June 16-18 in 
Houston. 

The Officials Committee will be running an election for the Officials Representative to the Board 
during the summer LC championship meets. 

Online applications to officiate the LC championship meets are now available.  The LC Senior 
Championships will be an Officials Qualifying Meet. 

Equipment 

Potomac Valley purchased 10 new touchpads, 32 new buttons and 8 starter chargers from 
Colorado Timing Systems. 

 

Tim Husson 
Operations Vice Chair 


